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THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

12 June 2015 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from the Co-Facilitators for the preparatory 
process of the Third International Conference on Financing for Development, H.E. 
George Wilfred Talbot, Permanent Representative of Guyana, and H.E. Mr. Geir o. 
Pederson, Permanent Representative of Norway, on the [mal Drafting Session, to be held 
from 15 to 19 June. 

I encourage you to participate actively in the upcoming session with a constructive spirit 
and flexibility, with a view to reaching consensus on an ambitious Outcome Document. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 



PERMANENT MISSION OF NORWAY 
TO THE UNlnO NATIONS 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE 
R.EPUnUC OF GUYA.NA TO TilE 

IJNI1"E:o NATIONS 

10 June 2015 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers 
to the United Nations 
New York 

Excellency, 

We wish to express our gratitude for your cooperation and engagement so far in the 
preparatory process for the Third International Conference on Financing for Development. We have 
been able to move forward together in many areas in the course of the various drafting sessions and 
consultations to date. 

We now approach the third and final Drafting Session from 15-19 June and are determined 
to conclude our work with an agreement on an ambitious Outcome Document by 19 June 2015. This, 
we believe, will be key to ensuring political participation at the highest level in Addis Ababa, and to 
providing a platform for the launch of concrete deliverables and initiatives in support of the Post-
2015 Development Agenda. 

We look forward to working with all delegations in sparing no effort to achieve a good result 
in this timeframe. In this regard, we are encouraged by the spirit of rapprochement and increased 
contact between delegations and believe that with good will and flexibility on all sides such an 
outcome is within reach. To that end, delegations are invited to be prepared for evening sessions. 

In anticipation of your full engagement during this final phase, please accept, Excellency, the 
assurances of our highest consideration. 

Geir o. Pedersen 

Permanent Representative of 

Norway to the United Nations 

George Talbot 

Permanent Representative ofthe Republic of 

Guyana to the United Nations 


